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Chairman Proctor and members of the committee, 

HB2106 is a common-sense step to protect the integrity of our state’s constitutional amendment 

process. 

As Kansans, we should be the ones deciding what changes are made to our state’s constitution, 

not foreign nationals or foreign businesses. While federal law already prohibits foreign 

contributions to candidates, there is currently a gap when it comes to campaigns surrounding 

constitutional amendments here in Kansas. HB2106 fills that gap by ensuring that only U.S. 

citizens and lawful residents can contribute to these critical efforts. 

This is not a partisan issue—ensuring our constitution is shaped by Kansans, for Kansans, should 

be something we all can agree on. I urge you to support this bill to safeguard our elections and 

the voice of Kansas voters. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kari Sue  

    Vosburgh 

Sedgwick County Precinct Committee Person 

 

 


